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The Private Capital Markets Association of Canada (PCMA) announced their 2020 Board of Directors, including
returning director, Neil Hutton, head of McLeod Law's Securities & Capital Markets group.

Neil is a senior business lawyer and brings his experience, knowledge and commitment to the role with the
PCMA—the voice of the capital markets community for business in Alberta and across Canada.

2020 is an opportunity to make important steps with the Alberta Provincial Government on some key issues
that impact business in our province.

For updates, you can subscribe to our Securities & Capital Markets newsletter.
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